ETHERIDGE SHIRE COUNCIL 3

PUBLIC NOTICE

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to
advise

Community Assistance applications are
now open!

Open Now - Closes 31st May 2024
For all events & requests from

1t July 2024 - 30t June 2025

Community Assistance will be advertised in March each year. All
requests for Community support whether it be in-kind, infrastructure or
sponsorship, will require an application to be submltted to Council for
approval by the closing date.

This proactive approach will allow for organisations to prepare and
budget for their upcoming events and better prepare for their events. It
will also enable Council to budget and prepare for the upcoming year
and ensure that all Etheridge organisations have an opportunity to
access Community Assist funding in a timely manner.

Community Assistance package including Application Forms, Funding
Guidelines and Outcome Report, can be emailed or picked up from the
Council Office in Georgetown by contacting Andrea Kernan,
Community Development & Events Officer. PH: 4079 9090 or Email:
andrea.kernan@etheridge.qld.gov.au

For all enquiries or further information please contact Andrea Kernan.

Ken Timms PSM
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



